
11 am Worship Service

Introit: “When morning guilds the skies", NAH 66 v1

Invocation: Pastor Paul Lockham

Text for Meditation: Deuteronomy 12: vs 1-2, 4-7

Praise Time
Sylvia Elmadjian 

NAH 528: "Guide Me Oh, Thy Great Jehovah"
NAH 22: "Holy, Holy, Holy"

NAH 454: "Come We That Love The Lord"

Call to Giving and Offertory Prayer: Eustace Anthony

Children's Story: Barbara Clee

Family Prayer: David Burgess

Scripture Reading: Matthew 11: 7–15 (NIV)
Helen Lockham

Hymn NAH 200: "Oh for That Flame of Living Fire", 
David Burgess

Sermon: "What Are You Looking At?"
Pastor Paul Clee

Closing Hymn NAH 638: "Sharing in the joys of Service"

Benediction 

Elder: David Burgess
Orchestra led by: Jieun Ahn

Contacts
Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Geert Tap
gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES

Today:  4:45pm   Next Friday: 4:58pm

30 January 2016

Welcome to
Stanborough Park Church

Enter into His gates with thanksgiving, and
into His courts with praise. Be thankful

to Him, and bless His name.
Psalm 100:4

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter; Mary Barrett; Geert Tap
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch

twitter.com/stanboroughpc

Church Website

The church web site has been slowly evolving over
the past few months in an attempt to provide a

more varied content and up-to-date information.
The Communications Department would welcome
comments and suggestions as to what members

would like to see on the site. Also, a Thought for the
Week has been introduced at Pr. Mary's suggestion.

She would welcome contributions in the form of
quotes that people have read or sound bites from

sermons. Contact:
thoughts@stanboroughchurch.org 

http://twitter.com/stanboroughpc
http://facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch


Sabbath School
9.45am

Welcome: Victoria Balan
Hymn 196 NAH: 'Breath on me, Breath of God'

Prayer: Christian Guenin
Mission News: "Finding Peace - Part 1" Paul Bellamy

Praise in Music: "I'd rather have Jesus" 
John, Peter and Beatrice

Lesson Study: "The Controversy Continues"
Mission Offering and Prayer: Misha Jordan

Hymn 722: "What a friend we have in Jesus"
Closing Prayer: Chelise Currow

11am Parallel Service
Speaker: Geert Tap

Sermon: Relight my Fire
Scripture: Ephesians 2:8-10

Worship Leader: Beatrice Dan
Coordinator: Chantal Alen

Things you Need to Know
PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for those who are making just 
legal claims that their hopes might be fulfilled. 

THE SINGING GROUP will be going to Courtland Lodge, 
Courtland Close, WD245GW at 4pm today.
 
FAMILY MINISTRIES PRAYER BASKET is with the Swain family. 
We continue to pray for Carl, Joanna and Hana. 'Our 
prayer request is that God gives us guidance to raise Hana 
well so that she grows to love and trust in Him.' "I will lift up 
my eyes to the hills from whence comes my help? My help 
comes from the Lord, who made heaven and earth." Psalm
121:1, 2. 

THE SOUP RUN . The Soup Run departs for London on Friday 
5 February at 8:30 pm. Watford Town Church is in charge of
the soup run for this week. If you wish to go on the Soup 
Run please contact Pat Walton on 01923 672 500.

THE SOUP RUN is in urgent need of men's warm clothing plus 
bedding for the homeless people.

THE EXPERIENCE, TUESDAY 9 FEBRUARY in the Cedar/ 
Sycamore room. Speaker will be Christian artist, distinguished 
actor and play-write, Mark Grey.

THE FUNERAL SERVICE of Sister Betty Cooper, who died on 10 
January, will be held in this church on Monday 1 February at 
11.30am, and she will be laid to rest in North Watford 
Cemetery at 1pm. In lieu of flowers, donations to ADRA 
would be welcome. We extend our love and condolences to
Pastor Arthur Cooper and the family.

PASTOR'S SURGERY. Pastor Jacques Venter is available to 
meet with members on Wednesdays between 10am and 
1pm. If you wish to make an appointment, please email 
beatrice@stanboroughpark.org.

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH 6 FEBRUARY. Please book by Tuesday 2 
February, using the envelopes at the desk. Place in the 
offering plate or hand to Fiona Cooper, or email 
fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com.

THANK YOU. Dr George Priest wishes to thank the church 
family for their thoughts, prayers, visits and practical help 
during his period of ill-health. The support of so many friends is
very much appreciated.

THE FLOWERS TODAY are given in remembrance of the life of 
Betty Cooper and as a token of love and sympathy to Pastor 
Cooper, and all the family, from the Church Family at 
Stanborough Park 

TEA TIME CONCERT LAST WEEK. Thank  you to all who made 
this happen. 70 people attended, the majority from our local 
community and of non Adventist background. The concert 
raised over £400 but most importantly it was a wonderful 
outreach opportunity. Thank you for all you prayers and 
support. Our next Tea Time Concert will be on 28 February. 
Do not miss it! 

ADVENTURER/PATHFINDER MEETING is Friday 5 February 5-6pm
in the Sanctuary.

YEAR END PROCEDURES. Will all those who have outstanding 
claims from 2015, or bills and expenses which they have not 
yet submitted, please ensure that they are handed to a 
member of the Treasury team by next weekend, 6th February
at the latest. Forgetting to do so will mean that your claim 
cannot be considered at a later date. 

LIKE DIY? Have a bit of spare time? We are looking for a small
group of volunteers to do some simple decorating around 
the Church Site. Interested? Please contact Brian Davison for 
more details. 07957 856715

"LET'S WALK". Today with the SDA Fell Walking Group, 
2:30pm promptly at Whipsnade. Please speak to Colin 
Robertson for further information on 07943 574 445. 

TITHE RECEIPTS. Please collect your tithe receipts from the 
reception desk after the main service. 

MY FAVOURITE HYMN. If anyone would like to hear their 
favourite hymn to be played by orchestra please send 
your request to stanboroughmusic@gmail.com. The 
orchestra will choose one or two songs from the list of 
requests and will play that song on the last week of every
month as a postlude or offering.

LIFE GROUPS 
Several Life Groups are now up and running: 

The DIGMAS Group will help you discover more about 
the character of God. 

The Prayer Book Club explores more ways of praying 
for those who are seeking to come into a relationship 

with God. 

Beyond Words A creative Bible study group, meeting 
on Sundays. See Izzy Reyes for details. 

YOUTH NOTES 

PARENTS' MEETING, TODAY, in the Williams Hall following the
Services today – for all parents of youth aged between 13 -20. 

YOUTH PROGRAMME. Awesome news! From now on, there
will be a programme every Friday night at 7:30pm for our teens

(the first Friday of each month will see the return of the First
Service). We'll have discussions, guest speakers, games, fun,

food, and even more! Can't wait to see you there!

FIRST SERVICE. First Service is returning THIS FRIDAY the 5th
of February at 7:30pm! It will be led by our teens, and all are
invited to come along to worship with us. We will have music,

creative worship, food, fun and so much more. We look forward
to seeing you there!

CONCERT
7.30pm Saturday 13 February

A concert of easy listening romantic music – on the day
before Valentine's Day. Not to be missed.

Performed by our SPCM Teachers.
Free Entry

mailto:stanboroughmusic@gmail.com

